
       

     Calendar   
         15/06/23 — Year 6 Warner Brothers Trip 

    16/06/23 — R-CAT/R-MON Assembly to parents (9.00am) 

    07/07/23 — Summer Fair (3.30pm—5.00pm) 

    11/07/23 — End of Year Reports to Parents 

    12/07/23 — Open Evening (3.30pm—5.00pm) 

    21/07/23 — Last day of Term     
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Matilda Production  

Letters are being sent out today inviting you to our Junior Production of Matilda.  The performances will take place in the 
school hall on Monday 19th June at 7.00pm, Tuesday 20th June at 1.30pm and 7.00pm, and Wednesday 21st June at 
7.00pm.   
 
Tickets will be on sale from Monday 12th June and will be 
priced at £4.50 each which covers the cost of the licence 
fee, music, script hire, props and costumes. 
 
All children and staff have been working extremely hard 
to enable this production to go ahead and I am sure 
anyone watching will enjoy the performance. The 
children are all excited to perform this for you.  

   

Sports Day Dates — The Key Stage 1 Sports day is scheduled 

for Wednesday 21st June and the Key Stage 2 for Tuesday 27th June 

2023.  These are however determined by the weather and safety of the 

children so may be subject to change.  They take place after registration 

in the mornings. Further information will be sent out nearer to the 

dates. 

Meet the Teacher Day —  Children will have a lesson in their new class and with their new teacher for 

September, on Thursday 6th July.  

Summer Fair —  The Summer Fair this year will be on Friday 7th 

July.  As usual we will be asking for your help by providing donations to 

enable this to go ahead. We really appreciate this. We will have wear 

anything days on Friday 23rd June to bring in bottles, and Friday 7th July to 

bring in wrapped cakes/sweets/chocolate.  Toys and ‘smellies’ can be accepted anytime after 23/6/23.  Also if anyone 

can lend a hand to help out at the fair please let us know as this would also be appreciated. 

Class Changes —  We will be mixing the classes of Reception, Year 2 and Year 5 as they move up a year.  The 

main purpose for the mix is to rebalance the academic profile of the two classes. Letters have been sent out to those 

involved.                                

Year 6 Leaverss’Awards Evening —  This will take place on Thursday 20th July from 5.00pm—

7.00pm.  There will be a BBQ followed by an awards ceremony in the Hall.  This event is free of charge and includes 

refreshments.     


